
Minutes from May 31, 2013 OHMHA Board Meeting 

 
Board members present: David Bizot, Wendy Carman, Jack Cederquist, Emily Eisbruch, Greg Jagst, Anne 

Karabakal, Peter Mooney, Phil Savage, Jerry Schulte, Amy Seetoo, Rabia Shafie; Six other residents also 

attended and participated in the meeting.  Throughout the meeting, OHMHA membership dues were paid 

and election ballots cast.  Treasurer Wendy Carman collected the dues for deposit and the ballots for 

counting. 
 

 

 

1. The meeting was called to order at 7:12 pm and the agenda was approved. 

 

 

2. The date of the next board meeting was set as September 10, 2013 at 7:30 pm.   

 

 

3. The board discussed again the appearance of the Plymouth Road entrance to the neighborhood.  

Jerry led a discussion about some possible changes to the design of the brick structures that flank 

the Georgetown entrance.   

 

 

4. Jack gave a report on the neighborhood garage sale.  There were about 40 participating families.  

Given the small investment required to advertise the garage sale and the number of participants, the 

board agreed to sponsor and publicize a neighborhood sale again next year. 

 

 

5. Emily gave a brief update on the activities of the Thurston Nature Center.  They are updating their 

website and working to remove buckthorn. 

 

 

6. The board set October 6 as the date for the 2013 Fall Festival.  Greg will contact Leslie Science 

Center to get the birds or prey for the Festival again this year. 

 

 

7. Chris White, AATA manager of service development, made a presentation to the assembled group 

about AATA plans and engaged in discussion with those present. 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Phil Savage 

OHMHA Board Secretary 


